
 

 

 

 

The following item of 

correspondence was received 

expressing opposition to Rezoning 

Reference # 17-05. 

 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

-----Original Message----­
From: Jingyi Zhu 
Sent: June-27-17 1:34 PM 
To: Clerks 

Clerks 
June 27, 2017 1:54 PM 

FW: Rezoning #1/-05 Beresford Street 

Subject: Rezoning #17-05 Beresford Street 

Hello, Sir/Madam 

I reside in 6461 Telford avenue which is next to the proposed rezoning area. It has been a long time since the metrotown 
sky train station under construction. There is currently another developer building two blocks away. For two years since I 
moved in, the construction seems never stopped. After rezoning I believe the noise will last for longer. Our road is not 
broad but as more and more people moving in new high rise, I would see the traffic will get more busy. My bedroom 
window is facing the direction where this rezoning area. Once the new high rise building is built, I will never feel 
comfortable opening my shades of the bedroom,as it would be close to the next building and less privacy will be given to 
the other residents like me in my current apartment. 

I sincerely hope the rezoning is not passed. This is my personal thought. thanks for your time reading this. 

Thanks, 
Jingyi Zhu 

Sent from my iPad 
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